
Subject: Re: Core Patch 2 update 22 november
Posted by [cmatt42](#) on Tue, 22 Nov 2005 22:39:39 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

RTsa wrote on Tue, 22 November 2005 12:36I'm also used to CP1 font. (1600*1200, it might look different? I don't know..)

Quote:Updated downloader that can detect if 1.037 is installed and if not, it will install the needed files before it installs CP2.

Maybe have that in RG's (1.04) install as well? Would be more userfriendly.

I think I remember that was going to be so.
